ED GAINEY MAYOR



KIMBERLY LUCAS
DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF MOBILITY & INFRASTRUCTURE

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

September 25, 2023

President and Members City Council City of Pittsburgh

> RE: STREET VACATION Portion of Wabash Street DOMI-VAC-2022-01062

Dear President and Members of City Council:

We have a request for the vacation of an unopened portion of Wabash Street laid out in the Denny Estates Plan, recorded, in the 20th Ward, 3rd Council District of the City of Pittsburgh.

LOWE STREET ASSOCIATES has requested this vacation, in order to consolidate their property and to continue the use as a parking lot.

Kindly let us know if you have objection to this request.

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

Sincerely,

Jef (karican (Sep 26, 2023 09:55 EDT)

Jeff Skalican Acting Director

JS:JM Attachments